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Public Hearing Scheduled to Discuss UTVs on Streets of Dexter

Dexter, MO - The Dexter Board of Aldermen will hold a PUBLIC HEARING for the
purpose of allowing citizens of Dexter to have input regarding UTV's to be driven on city
streets.

Public Hearing

The Dexter Board of Aldermen will hold a public hearing on Monday, December 6,
2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Municipal Building, 119 Vine Street, Dexter, Missouri
63841. 

The purpose of the hearing will be to allow the citizens of Dexter to have input
regarding allowing UTV's to be driven on city streets. 

This will be a Public Meeting on the above-mentioned matters and all suggestions
and objections will be heard.

City of Dexter, Missouri

Crystal Bishop

City Clerk

The public is encouraged to attend or contact a city alderman to give their opinion.
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Dexter City Council Passes New Ordinances,Raise Rates, and Dedicate Street to Mark Stidham

Dexter, MO - The Dexter Board of Aldermen met on Monday, November 1, 2021 in a
regularly scheduled city council meeting.  They approved an increase in the water, sewer,
and trash rates.

City Attorney Yewell “Bud” Lawrence presented three ordinances to the board to address
the rates.

City Administrator Trevor Pulley said, "The rates have not been addressed since 2015 and
Dexter has had the lowest rates in the area."
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He further added that the increase would be necessary to buy trash trucks and keep the
sanitation side going.

"Our trash rates for the city have been increasing and this year it went up $2 per ton,"
continued Pulley.  "Our cost of pipes and other equipment for water department are
extremely high right now.  The quotes for new pipe only last an hour because of the every
changing and increasing prices."

The ordinances raised the water, sewer and trash rates a total of $5 a month for residential
customers.

The minimum monthly rate for water will rise from $9.25 to $11.00, the minimum sewer
rate will rise from $3.75 to $5.00 and trash will raise from $14 to $16 per month for two
30-gallon containers or four 30-gallon heavy duty trash bags. Tags for each additional
container or trash bag can still be purchased at city hall for $1 each. The trash rates for
special customers will rise from $19.00 to $20.75 per month for three 30-gallon
containers or six 30-gallon heavy duty trash bags.

The dumpster rates were also raised by the city. Customers using a dumpster will now pay
the city $88.50 per month for a dumpster two cubic yards in size and $172.00 per month
for a dumpster four cubic yards in size. The previous rates were $83.50 and $167.00,
respectively.

“This was inevitable, like I said this has have been visited or looked at since 2015,” said
Pulley. “It is inevitable that you are going to have to raise this as an economical forward.
We have to replace (water) plants. We have to replace lines. It is just the way economics
are. We have to keep going forward to make sure we have the best water and sewer
quality.”

The new rates will take effect on January 1, 2022.

Economic Development Report:

Dexter Chamber Executive Director Alisha Trammell highlighted some upcoming events.
The lighting of the city’s Christmas tree will be Sunday at 5:30 p.m. at the Welcome
Center/downtown depot. The Chamber will begin the sale of Christmas Doe on Thursday,
November 11th and Moonlight Madness will take place Friday, November 12, 2021.

Trammell featured the new  colors and logo for the city’s new websites, which are
currently under construction. The new Dexter logo will be used online and on apparel.
Water towers and other parts of the city that feature the current Dexter name and logos
will not be repainted at this time.



The new online Dexter logos will feature a horseshoe with the “D” in recognition of the
race horse from which the city derived its name. A railroad spike will also be incorporated
into the logo.

Trammell said, " The new logo was designed to highlight Dexter’s past and where the city
came from."

The new logo was also designed to create uniformity on the city’s websites. Pulley said
right now you may see one logo on the chamber website and different logos on the city
site, police and fire department sites. When the new sites launch in the near future, they
will all feature the same logos and color designs. Pulley said this way individuals that
visit the sites will know they are all for Dexter and not another location.

Water Plant Report:

City Engineer Rich Cochran said the city received a letter from the Department of Natural
Resources (DNR) regarding the water plant at the east lagoon. He said since the water
plant was installed it has not performed as designed. He also stated that  the city has been
making repairs and improvements for 11 years, but now the city of Dexter will have to
look at something major to take care of the issue with the plant. DNR is aware of the issue
because the DNR has been working with the city throughout the process

Cochran also said the city must meet the parameters for biological oxygen demand,
suspended solids and ammonia. Other parameters such as phosphorus and total nitrogen
are in the future. If this study meets the current parameters, another upgrade may be
necessary in five years.

Pulley said he has been checking into money options. He said, " I has been in contact with
other state and federal agencies regarding the city’s infrastructure. I have also looked into
grants."

Pulley said the city cannot apply for some grants because the city’s water rates are not
high enough and he doesn't want to raise the rates to meet the grant requirements.

Other Business

The board passed two more ordinances during the meeting. The first shortened the filing
period for city offices. In accordance with state law the filing period will now run from 8
a.m. Dec. 7th to 5 p.m. Dec. 28th. This Notice has been posted on the ShowMe Times.

The second officially named a road that was dedicated to the city as part of a land
purchase by a manufacturing company. The road lies west of Faurecia and runs from



Arvin Road south to the Union Pacific Railroad. The road will be named Stidham Drive
in memory of former Dexter City Administrator, the late Mark Stidham.

Dexter Police Chief Hank Trout said the department received a bulletproof grant from the
U.S. Department of Justice. This is a 50/50 grant and will replace 10 of the department’s
bulletproof vests.

Pulley asked for a public hearing to take place at the December meeting. The
hearing is to hear input from citizens on the possibility of legalizing the use of UTVs
on the streets of Dexter. Pulley and the board stressed that they want to hear from
people on both sides of the issue.

Pulley stated he was contacted by some citizens asking about sounding the tornado sirens
on Veterans Day. Both Pulley and alderman Frank Killian, who are veterans, appreciate
the sentiment, but felt that since it was emergency equipment it would not be appropriate.
Alderman Tim Aslin agreed with Killian and Pulley.

Dexter Mayor Jason Banken appointed Alma Smith to the Dexter Tree Board. The board
approved the appointment.

The next meeting will be 
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City of Bloomfield Holds Special Meeting

CITY OF BLOOMFIELD Special Meeting 

Nov. 4,2021 at 8:30 A.M.

Those present were: Cecil Haley, Tim Clary, Donna Deardorff, Pat Wilson and Bill Aslin.

Park grant

Ald. Haley moved to allow the park board to proceed with the application of the 50/50
grant with a cost amount not to exceed $200,000.  Ald. Deardorff second.  Motion passed
4-0.

Church grant

Ald. Deardorff moved to allow soliciting of engineers for the CDBG-CV grant.  Ald.
Clary second.  Motion carried 4-0.

Nothing further to discuss

Ald. Deardorff moved to adjourn.  Ald. Wilson second.  Motion passed 4-0.

Adjourned.

/Blogpost/vgbf/City-of-Dexter-Municipal-Election-Information-April-2022
/Blogpost/vg1l/Update-on-COVID19-in-Stoddard-County-as-of-Friday-September-10th
/Blogpost/vfov/Tyson-Foods-Recalling-4500-Tons-of-Chicken
/Blogpost/vfnf/City-of-Dexter-Fireworks-Display-Set-for-July-4-2021
javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')


LAST UPDATED ON NOVEMBER 08TH 2021 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/vgcl/City-of-Bloomfield-Holds-Special-Meeting

Go to post

     

More from ShowMe Times:

Earthquake Shakes Bloomfield Tuesday Evening

Earthquake Shakes Bloomfield
Tuesday Evening

 

Bloomfield City Council June 2021 Meeting - 4 New City Ordinances Passed

Bloomfield City Council June 2021
Meeting - 4 New City Ordinances
Passed

Stars & Stripes Museum to Extend Hours During Memorial Day Weekend

Stars & Stripes Museum to Extend
Hours During Memorial Day
Weekend  

Bloomfield City Council Meeting Minutes

Bloomfield City Council Meeting
Minutes

TOP

Live Life at Gig Speed with Sparklight
NOVEMBER 08TH 2021 BY DEE LOFLIN

Live Life at Gig Speed with Sparklight

LIVE LIFE AT GIG SPEED
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Sparklight provides the communities it serves with speed that is 40 times faster than the
average speed currently offered across the United States with Sparklight Gigabit internet
service. Stream more, game faster and download music in a snap with GigaOne. With
1,000* megabits per second, you can livestream, upload videos and download your
favorite content without long waits or buffering. Sparklight Gigabit speeds enable
customers to:

Download an HD movie in 60 seconds or less

Download 100 songs in four

Download a game in 29 seconds

Gigabit service is now available in the majority of markets Sparklight serves. Visit
www.sparklight.com/gigabit to find out more.

*Up to 940 Mbps download and 50 Mbps upload speeds
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Route WW Will Close in Spring of 2022 for Three Months

Dudley, MO - MoDOT plans to replace the deck of the Route WW bridge over Drainage Ditch #26 in Stoddard 
County. The bridge is located between County Road 420 and County Road 436, north of Dudley, Mo.

Construction could begin as early as spring 2022, with completion anticipated by fall 2022.

As work is underway, the roadway will be closed in the vicinity of the bridge for approximately three months. 
Motorists should seek alternate routes during the bridge closure.

Please visit https://www.modot.org/wwstoddard to learn more or share your thoughts!
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